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 How can it be February already! This year is moving by 

so quickly! It’s hard to believe it will be spring in a few 

weeks! 

CLASSROOM HAPPENINGS 

In January, we began working on our clothing study. We discussed the 

questions: What do we know about clothes?, What are the features of 

clothes?, How do we take care of our clothes? and How do people make 

clothes?. We graphed different colored buttons, we played a mitten 

matching game and we went on a letter hunt. We worked on our social 

emotional curriculum, Al’s Pals, and we learned about how to handle our big 

feelings! We also enjoyed our trip to the Oak Lawn Children’s Museum. 

In February, we will continue our clothing study and focus on the questions: 

How is cloth made? and Where do we get our clothes?. We will take some 

time to celebrate Valentine’s Day and we will work on our dental health unit. 

We will practice graphing with candy hearts and we will learn why it’s so 

important to brush our teeth and eat healthy foods. We are also looking 

forward to our evening event to Arena Lanes for a bowling party on Monday, 

February 10. February may be a short month but we sure will be busy! 

 

VALENTINE’S DAY EVENTS 

We will be celebrating Valentine’s Day at school on Friday, February 14. 

Students may bring in valentines and store bought, individually wrapped 

treats. There are a total of 13 students in our Preschool for All class. 

 

BOWLING PARTY 

We are excited for our evening bowling party at Arena Lanes on Monday, 

February 10 from 6:30-7:30. Preschool students will get one game of bowling 

and shoe rental for free. Siblings under 12 are invited to bowl for the cost 

of $7 (cash only, please).  



 

READING NIGHT 

Our annual Lawn Manor Reading Night will take place on Thursday, March 6 

from 6:00-8:00. This year’s theme will be the books of Suzanne Lang (The 

“Grumpy Monkey” series).  

 

SAVE THE DATE: 

 Monday, February 10 – EC/PreK Bowling Party – 5:30pm -6:20pm 

 Monday, February 17 – No School – President’s Day 

 Thursday, March 6 – Lawn Manor Reading Night – 6:00pm-8:00pm 

 Friday, March 21 – No EC/PreK classes – District Early Dismissal Day 

 Monday, March 24 – Friday, March 28 – Spring Break 

 

As always, if you ever have any questions or concerns, please contact me via 

Seesaw, call me at (708) 423-3078 or email me at cbrychel@ahsd125.org.   

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Colleen Brychel 
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